
School Council Minutes 

Monday 17th May 2022 

-------------------------- 

 

Present Absent 

Mr Hogwood and Mrs Furniss 

Yr 1    ~ Diamond, Moonstone, Sapphire 
Yr 2    ~ Aquamarine, Tanzanite, Turquoise 
Yr 3 ~ Jade, Coral, Amber 

Yr 4  ~ Emerald, Onyx, Ruby 
Yr 5  ~  Amethyst, Sunstone, Topaz 

Yr 6  ~  Peridot, Quartz, Zultanite 
 

 

Yr 3  ~ Amber (both absent) 
Yr 4  ~ Onyx 
 

 

 

Pupil Survey Results 

 

Mr Hogwood explained that he had called this meeting to discuss the results of 

the recent Pupil Survey.  He said that the majority of the results were very 

positive, but there were a couple of concerns that he wished to raise. 

 

a)  Challenging Work 

Mr Hogwood stated that approximately 20% of students felt that they weren't 

challenged enough at school and asked for the reps thoughts.  Many of the reps 

agreed that they didn't feel challenged enough in some areas of the curriculum 

and the subject that most felt lacking was maths.  

Action: Mr Hogwood to invite Miss Whitlock to the next meeting to discuss and 

answer questions. 

 

b)  Behaviour of Students In and Out of the Classroom 

Mr Hogwood stated that approximately 40% felt that behaviour was not good in 

or outside of the classroom. This led to much discussion regarding what bad 

behaviour they had experienced and many commented that they felt behaviour 

declined when supply teachers stood in.  This then led onto what steps the 

school could take to improve behaviour. 

 

The behaviour ladder was mentioned and the majority of reps felt that it didn't 

help to improve behaviour.  So what could be implemented? 

Action:  Mr Hogwood asked each rep to discuss ways that the school could 

manage behaviour.  He stated that he would send a form to each class with 

discussion points and would like it returned to him, completed, by Friday 25th 

May. 

 

The date of the next school council meeting will be confirmed after the half term. 

Catherine Furniss 

School Council Secretary 


